
 
COVID 19 NOTICE 
 

As with the nation, we are deeply concerned with the coronavirus pandemic. 

There is no greater priority than protecting our collective health and minimizing 

the spread of the virus. 

 

At the present time, we remain open and will follow all publicly issued guidelines. 

 

Specifically, we are taking measures posted by the CDC and local health 

authorities, as well as following all guidelines outlined by our local and state 

authorities to help protect the health and well-being of our team members and 

valued customers: 

 

1. We have increased the frequency of cleaning and disinfecting our public 

areas and high-touch surfaces utilizing an EPA-registered cleaning 

product. 

2.  Curbside check-in outside of the office is available, allowing for minimal 

contact with team members and allowing for minimal contact to promote 

social distancing. 

3. Keeping our employees fully informed on how to stay healthy "on the job" 

and at home. No employee is permitted to work if they are not feeling well. 

4. Vehicle pick up and delivery is available – please contact our front office 

for details 

5. We will wipe down and sanitize all vehicle touch points before delivery 

6. Payment options over the phone are available 

 

We believe it is challenging times like these that the power of safety is needed 

most of all. We value your trust and will continue to work hard to provide you with 

a clean and healthy experience. 

 

Phone: 512 288-0094  

Email: kelly@jerrydixonauto.com 

 

Warm regards, 

Jerry Dixon’s Automotive & Klassic Kar Center 

mailto:stay@stellamarervresort.com

